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COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS & SOCIAL SCIENCES 
Division of English and Applied Linguistics 

ENGLISH PREPAREDNESS TEST (EPT) – INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS 
 
Dear student, 
 
Because all new freshmen place into English 110 (Freshman Composition), you are now required to take the English 
Preparedness Test (EPT).  In order to do so, you will need: 
 

• An environment (at home or in other places you work) that is free from distraction; 

• A stable internet connection; 

• A device on which to compose (phone, computer, laptop, etc.); and 

• Your UOG Moodle account log-in credentials (username and password). 
 
Be sure to pay the test fees through the university’s Bursar’s office or online (click this link for more information about 
paying placement test fees).   
 
After logging into your Moodle account, you’ll be directed to your Moodle Home screen.  Then follow these steps to 
enroll in the EPT-Composition Moodle course: 
 
Step 1.  Search Course. 
Scroll to the bottom of the Home screen, locate the “Search courses” search bar, and type EPT-Composition in the 
search bar.  Click Go. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Step 2.  Course Search Results. 
You’ll see the “Search results” screen with the course name 
English Preparedness Test (EPT) – Composition listed.  Click 
on the course name. 
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Step 3. Enroll in the Course. 
You’ll be directed to the English Preparedness Test (EPT) 
– Composition course “Self-Enrollment” screen (which 
looks similar to the course “Search results” screen.   
 
You’ll need to enter the following course “Enrollment 
Key” exactly as it appears below (no spaces and 
uppercase as indicated): 
 

 EN110ept-fa2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Step 4. Watch the “Welcome Video” and complete the test. 
Once you enroll in the course, before you start the test, you must watch the Welcome Video, which explains the test.   
 
If you have an ADA accommodation and need assistance accessing the video, please contact Professor Terry Perez (EPT 
Coordinator) at tperez@triton.uog.edu. 
 
You have up to one week, if necessary, to work on the test once you start it, but keep in mind that this test must be 
completed by Monday, August 17th. 
 
When you are done with the test, the Moodle course will still be available throughout the semester for other English 
Composition information.  Your results, however, will NOT be posted on the Moodle course site.  Instead, a diagnostic 
report will be prepared for you around the third week of the semester. 
 
 
 
Thank you and Welcome to the University of Guam. 
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